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A Welcoming On-campus Tour for the Diploma Students

Among the welcoming week, the Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and
Technology along with the Professional Diploma in Teaching in the College of Education,

Humanities and Social Sciences organized an orientation tour for the new students. The round
included various university facilities, the library, classrooms, computer labs, the student shop,

the mosque, the cafeteria, the gym and the health club.

The tour also included a meeting with University President, Prof. Ghaleb Al-Refae who
welcomed them to the University and highlighted on some important academic issues. He urged

them to take their studies seriously and to take use of all the opportunities offered by the
University to promote academic attainment.

For his part, Dr. Fawzi Shteiweh, Deputy Dean of the College of Education, Humanities and
Social Sciences and Head of the Department of Professional Diploma in Teaching, answered all

questions and inquiries from students and encouraged them to continuosly review the
department to stay in touch with all the latest developments affecting them during their studies.
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